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February 19, 2019 

 

 

Ms. Lori Williamson 

Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup 

MassDEP Southeast Regional Office 

20 Riverside Drive 

Lakeville, MA 02347  

 

Re:  Request for Information/Interim Deadline 

 000006203 

RTNs 4-0027363 and 4-0027576 

McCabe and Kraseman Streets, Dartmouth, MA 

 

Dear Ms. Williamson: 

 

The City of New Bedford has reviewed its files for the records and other information described in 

"Attachment A" of the above referenced "Request for Information" (RFI) sent by Massachusetts 

Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) on January 11, 2019.   The City's review has 

included the records of the following New Bedford City offices: 

 

• Mayor  

• City Solicitor 

• Department of Public Infrastructure 

• Department of Facilities and Fleet 

Maintenance 

• Fire Department 

• City Clerk 

• Environmental Stewardship 

• Planning and Community Development 

• Board of Health 

 

With respect to paragraph number one of Attachment A, the City has found no responsive records, 

documentation, mapping, or other information responsive to the request outlined in sections (a) through 

(m) of this request. 

 

With respect to paragraph number two of Attachment A, the City has found no responsive records, 

documentation, mapping, or other information responsive to the request outlined in sections (a) and (b) of 

this request. 

 

Enclosed please find the Certification of Submittal related to the City's response to this Request for 

Information.   

 

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 

Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor 

  

 

 
Department of Environmental Stewardship/ 

 

New Bedford Conservation Commission  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

133 William Street-Room 304, New Bedford, MA 02740 - Telephone 508-991-6188 - Fax 1-508-961-3045 

If you require clarification or additional information regarding this response, please do not hesitate to call 

me at 508-979-1487. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Michele Paul, LSP 

Director, Resilience and Environmental Stewardship, City of New Bedford 

 

 


